

Dr. Alicia Geddis Superintendent

Mr. John Paul Hart Assistant Superintendent

**Dr. Elizabeth Yacobi** Assistant Superintendent

December 16, 2021

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Ensuring the overall wellness, including mental health, of our students, families, and staff is always a priority. The increased demands upon everyone during the COVID season has only magnified this. During this holiday break, the district wants to ensure you have the resources and information to seek assistance if needed.

If you have a crisis situation with your child:

Crisis Text Line Text HOME to 741741 Crisistextline.org

CARES hotline for Screening, Assessment & Support Services (SASS) 1-900-345-9049

If you would like to set up virtual counseling for you or your child:

Hartgrove Behavioral Health Virtual Counseling Services CALL OR TEXT (312) 399-2361

If you have a need other than those above, but are unsure of resources, this hotline provides 24/7 access to information, referrals, and crisis response.

DIAL 2-1-1

We look forward to seeing you back in school, Monday, January 3, 2022. The district is committed to partnering with you to ensure a healthy remainder to the school year.

Sincerely,

Dr. Alicia M. Geddis Superintendent

Danville Community Consolidated School District No. 118